Pacific Cycle Inc.

Request for Class IIPermissive Change
FCC ID: 2ABGL-004 Date:June 18,2020

TO: Federal Communication Commission

Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Pacific Cycle Inc declare that the

reasons for this Class Il permissive change are as below:

1. Add four new toy car host with the same RF module with the original product.
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Ryan Shiroma / Sr. Quality Manager

Pacific Cycle, Inc.
Tel: 608.268.8313
E-maili: RShiroma@Pacific-Cycle.com



